
Progressing but slightly delayed. Community consultations to take place in May

Advice and support in being provided to Daylesford Mens Shed for their proposed 
decorations project for Vincent Street. On track.

Council has confirmed its in-principle decision to exit aged care and disability service 
delivery. Both State and Commonwealth Govts have been notified. Waiting on the 
successor provider to be appointed to progress transition process.






